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From Patti Johnson [pattilj @harter. net]
Sent: Tuesday, Cctober 21, 2003 3:59 PM
To: nprm@tb. treas. gov

Subj ect: Notice No. 4

Attn: Notice No. 4Chief, Regulations and
Procedures DivisionAl cohol and Tobacco Tax
and Trade BureauP. O Box 50221Washi ngt on
D.C. 20091-0221Dear Chief, Regulations and
Procedures Division:l amwiting in
support of the proposed 0.5 percent
standard for flavored nalt beverages. The
proposed standard is the best way to

mai ntai n clear distinctions between beer
and liquor and it is the best way to
preserve the flavored malt beverage
category. Thank you. Pl ease don't forget to
replace this text with your nanme and hone
address. JOOOO00O00O000O00O000O00O00O0O0OO00OO0OOOOOOO

Patti Johnson
610 Wodbi ne Pl ace
Cape Grardeau, MO 63701



